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12/10/20 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Regarding planning application number 19/348/PIP 

As stated previously in our letter sent 04/11/19 we do not object to the siting of a
house where the applicant has stated. We can see where there are parking areas
indicated in the revised application however we still have concerns regarding
parking outside the house on the corner of the main road. 

We are aware that it has been stated that there are no measures in force 
indicating that cars should not be parked in this area. We feel this is a safety issue
and the prospect of more vehicles accessing the main road around this area is a 
concern. 

There have been numerous occasions of vehicles parking there and parking so far
forward that to access the road the driver must swerve out to avoid hitting the
parked vehicle. This causes the driver to have to cross onto the other side of the
road at a point where you cannot see oncoming traffic and is a danger to both the
driver and oncoming vehicles. 

Parked vehicles cause difficulties in seeing traffic coming down the main road
towards the pier and any vehicles coming out of the road - marked B on the plan –
have to drive further out onto the main road due to lack of visibility. 

We would therefore like to suggest that road markings are put in place to avoid
future parking in this area before planning is approved. This would provided safety
for all who use both accesses marked A and B on the plan and use the main road
into the village. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr and Mrs R Duncan 




